February 27, 2015
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter, requested by the Kittitas County Development Services, states that |

would like to replace the Conditional Use Permit Document CU-06-05, paid and

dated March 07, 2006, with the current documents for a Conditional Use permit
CU-15-00001, paid and dated February 13, 2015.

| am currently working with the Washington State Parks department for access to
the John Wayne Trail. This is and will be the only access to extract from this
quarry.

Sincerely,
Marly A. Crowe

509-899-4242



